
The PSAT/NMSQT is 
Wednesday, October 13th 

 

Register Online now at 
 

TotalRegistration.net/PSAT/111152 
also posted on the DHS website. 

 
Students in grades 9th & 11th interested in 
taking the PSAT/NMSQT should register 

online by Friday, October 1, 2021*. 
 

10th Graders should NOT register online 
Sophomores are automatically scheduled for the PSAT. 

 
The fee is $20**. 

 
Juniors receiving Free or Reduced Priced lunch may be 

eligible for a fee waiver. 

 
*No registrations accepted after 3:30 PM on 10/6/2021. 

**Registrations after 10/1/2021 will incur a late fee of $10. 

 
Please direct questions to your counselor or 

 Ms. Larryssa Harris, Assistant Principal  
Testing Office, Room 2712 


